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FRCP award is a mark of one’s achievement and skill as a doctor and recognises the ongoing contribution to the 
profession.

Amit Saraf, MD Internal Medicine, has been conferred upon with the Fellowship of the Royal College of 
Physicians award of London.  FRCP in Medicine is an accolade held by some of the most exceptional and 
innovative Physicians in the world. It is a mark of one’s achievement and skill as a doctor and recognises the 
ongoing contribution to the profession.

Amit Saraf is currently serving as a consultant in Internal Medicine at the Jupiter Hospital. He also has his 
private consulting at Clinic de Care. He has completed his education from the Grant Medical College and Sir JJ 
Group of Hospitals, Mumbai. 

He has also worked at the Hammersmith Hospital, and the National Hospital of Neurology and Neurosurgery, 
London. 

He is the author of more than 20 national and international publications and also is the official reviewer for the 
British Medical Journal.  He is also a faculty speaker for many state and national level medical conferences.
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